From: bklsr@cox.net

Sent: Sunday, January 17,2010 10:10 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Public Comment Form
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COMMENT
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Below is the result of your feedback form. It was submitted by
(bklsr@cox.net) on Sunday, January 17, 2010 at 22:09:34

commenter_subject: change in leverage

commenter_frdate: 1/13/2010

commenter frpage: 5

commenter _comments: Lowering the leverage for retail forex accounts to
10 to 1 would virtually eliminate individuals from
trading the forex market. This is an unfair
proposal that only serves big moneys interests. It
would adversely affect tens of thousands of people
who rely on the forex market to make a living. This
includes brokers, signal providers and of course
thousands of individual traders. Keep the playing
field level by leaving the leverage as it is now.

commenter name: Brad Lindstrom

commenter withhold address on: ON

commenter_addressl: 2427 White Sails Ct

commenter_city: N. Las Vegas

commenter_state: NV

commenter_zip: 89031

commenter_phone: 7025967387




